
From:
To:  

Date: 8/31/2016 11:58:38 AM
Subject:

It’s a great day not only in South Carolina but in Georgia and North Carolina as well!  Now responsible, licensed CWP 
owners can carry their firearms while traveling in neighboring states and CWP holders in our sister states are free to 
come and enjoy all South Carolina has to offer. Thank you Representative Hixon, Senator Massey and Senator Young 
for your hard work making this bill a reality.
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